
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 17 September 2019 8:29 AM 
To: jnucifora@asu.asn.au 
Cc: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>; FRANCESCHINI, Mirella 
<Mirella.FRANCESCHINI@fwc.gov.au>; AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2018/26: SCHADS Tranche 2 proceedings - Mention - 9:30 am Wed 9 October 2019 
 
Dear Mr Nucifora, 
 
I refer to our telephone conversation this morning.  
 
I confirm that a video link will be made available to you for the above mention, from the FWC 
Melbourne office. An updated Notice of Listing will be uploaded to the page shortly.  
 
Thank you, Tahleah. 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to 
country and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. 
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